

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: fcharbine@facilityassociation.com

2022-06-13

Ms. Fadia Charbine
Vice President
Underwriting, Claims & Operations
777 Bay Street, Suite 2400
P.O. Box 121
Toronto, ON M5G 2C8

Dear Ms. Charbine:

Re: Facility Association - Mandatory Filing - Taxis - Oliver Wyman Report - Request for Comments

Enclosed is a copy of the Oliver Wyman report of findings for the above-noted application. The Board requests that comments be submitted to the Board by Tuesday, June 21, 2022.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Manager of Insurance, Mr. Ryan Oake by email at roake@pub.nl.ca or by telephone at 709-726-1097.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon

Director of Corporate Services

and Board Secretary

CB/cs

Enclosures

ecc: Xinyun Jiang E-mail: xjiang@facilityassociation.com

Liqing Yang E-mail: lyang@facilityassociation.com
Helena Bransfield E-mail: hbransfield@facilityassociation.com
Sonia Scattarelli E-mail: sscattarelli@facilityassociation.com
Philippe Gosselin E-mail: pgosselin@facilityassociation.com
Paulizzia Salimpade E-mail: psalimpade@facilityassociation.com
Wei Shin Song E-mail: wsong@facilityassociation.com